
 
 

 

Covid Statement & Post Lockdown Guidance 
 
In line with HSE guidance, the Education Team has refreshed our existing risk/benefit assessment, 
identifying protective measures which will be adhered to throughout. This has been carried out by 
the Painshill Head of Education in consultation with other relevant parties as required. What follows 
are the steps we have taken to meet public health guidelines. 
 

 Numbers will be restricted to a bubble of 15 attendees as per government guidelines for 
out- of- school groups. 

 Attendees will book for a block of 3 days to ensure no additional attendees have exposure to 
the bubble and the attendees are consistent. 

 Volunteers and casual staff will not be used to ensure no additional staff have exposure to 
the bubble and staff are consistent. 

 All activities will be consistent with the government guideline regarding health, social 
distancing and hygiene. 

 Additional provision will be made for handwashing and general hygiene. 

 All staff and participants will follow social distancing guidelines. 

 An entrance and exit one way system will be used by parents or guardians at drop-off and 
pick-up. 

 In the event of lateness or cancellation, guardians must call Adam on 07940 087147. 

 We recommend the same guardian drops-off and collects their child(ren), but this is not 
essential. 

 Management of the reception area to ensure families do not gather or breech social 
distancing guidelines. 

 PPE to be provided to staff. We do not foresee a need for additional PPE as long as social 
distancing can be met. 

 Due to social distancing guidelines, our First Aid Policy has been reviewed. We cannot apply 
medical equipment (e.g. plasters, water) unless the injury is serious and intervention is 
needed to prevent it worsening. In this case additional PPE will be used. For minor injuries, 
equipment can be given to the child or a member of their house hold to apply and its use 
explained by the first aider. We may phone guardians to report injuries or discomfort if we 
feel it to be appropriate. 

 We cannot offer refunds or amendments to bookings. Bookings are for consecutive days 
only and cannot be transferred to other weeks. In the event of a cancellation, we may be 
able to offer discounted tickets for future Painshill education events later in the year but this 
cannot be guaranteed. 

 If the attendee or a member of their household exhibits symptoms of Covid-19 they must 
not attend and must follow government guidelines. 

 The government encourages you to avoid other out-of-school clubs or gatherings in the 
same week. 

 If our staff or members of their household exhibit symptoms of Covid-19 the camp will be 
cancelled from immediate effect. You will receive a full refund but Painshill will not be liable 
for additional expenses incurred. 

 


